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4, AFC 129/45 and AEC 129/47 - Section One and Draft Foreward
of the Progress Report to the Joint Committee - June Through
November 1952

The Commission discussed in detail with Mr. Mullenbach

the contents of the Foreward and of Section One of the Progress

Report to the Joint Committee on Atomic Energy and suggested

various changes in the form and substance of these papers.

At this point (12:45 p.m.) the meeting recessed to re-

convene at 3:45 p.m. The attendance at the afternoon meeting

was as follows:

Present Also Present

Gordon Dean Brig. Gen, K. E. Fields

Henry D. Smyth John C. Bugher

Eugene M. Zuckert David P. Herron

Philip Mullenbach

M. W. Boyer Morse Salisbury
Walter J. Williams E. R. Trapnell

J. H. Burchard
Harold L. Price E. N. Stirewalt

R. L. Southwick
Roy B. Snapp L. G. Mohr

John H. Stwuapf
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